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December 6, 2023 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

No Classes on Friday, December 8th in Observance of Santa Marian Kamalen 

 

The Guam Department of Education (GDOE) would like to inform the public that Friday, December 8, 2023 is a 

holiday in observance of Santa Marian Kamalen, the patron saint of Guam. All public schools will be closed on 

this day and classes will resume on the following Monday, December 11, 2023. The GDOE appreciates the 

community's support and understanding in this matter. 

 

As classes resume, the GDOE encourages parents and guardians to reach out to their child's school for any 

inquiries or issues they may have or email mtreyes@gdoe.net.    

 

The GDOE is committed to providing a safe and supportive learning environment for all students.   
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